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Implementations of the International Convention on the
Suppression and Punishment of the Crime of Apartheid

(a) Study in collaboration with the Sub-Commission on
Prevention of Discrimination and Protection of
Minorities of ways and means of ensuring the
implementation of United Nations resolutions
bearing on apartheid; racism and racial
discrimination;

(b) Implementation of the Programme of Action for the
Second Decade to Combat Racism and Racial
Discrimination.

Status of the International Covenants on Human Rights

Effective functioning of bodies established pursuant
to United Nations human rights instruments

Report of the Sub-Commission on Preventiôn of
Discrimination and Protection of Minorities at its
forty-first session

Rights of persons belonging to national, ethnic,
religious and linguistic minorities

Measures to be taken against all totalitarian or other
ideologies and practices, including Nazi, Fascist and
neo-Fascist, based on racial or ethnic exclusiveness
or intolerance, hatred, terror, systematic denial of
human rights and fundamental freedoms, or which have
such consequences

Advisory services in the field of human rights

Implementation of the Declaration on the Elimination
of All Forms of Intolerance and of Discrimination
Based on Religion or Belief

Drafting of a declaration on the right and
responsibility of individuals, groups and organs of
society to promote and protect universally recognized
human rights and fundamental freedoms

Elections of members of the Sub-Commission on
Prevention of Discrimination and Protection of
Minorities

Draft provisional agenda for the forty-seventh session
of the Commission

Report to the Economic and Social Council on the
forty-sixth session of the Commission.


